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February 2, 2021

To Whom It May Concern,

OB-GYN Health Center has been an externship site for Keiser University Daytona

 Beach, Medical Assisting program for over 10 years. We feel the extern’s come

to us with the skills they need to have a successful experience. Over the past 10
years we have hired many of the students after they completed the program.

Keiser University Daytona Beach Medical Assisting program adequately prepares
the students & produces a professional graduate. Daytona Beach has a need for
professional & skilled Medical Assistant’s, Kelser University Daytona Beach
contributes to our community in having prepared graduates ready for
employment.

We look forward to our continued partnership with Keister University Daytona
Beach Medical Assisting program.

Sincerely,
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Terry Brows/
Practice Manager




